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September 25, 2025 
 
NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE   
 
Please note that Trunk Road will be closed from Trout Pond Road to Fichault Road starting 
October 13, 2025 to November 7, 2025 for the replacement of the Blueseal Creek Bridge.   
 
The affected area is immediately adjacent to the bridge and all homes in the area will continue to 
have access to their driveways.  There is no through way.   
 
There may be delays and interruptions as the replacement of the bridge is underway.  Please 
drive accordingly.   
 
Your patience and cooperation are appreciated as we complete this important infrastructure 
project.   
 
 

 
 
 

 

PLANNED PROJECT SCHEDULE 

 

The project schedule is based on the delivery of the concrete abutment and steel deck the week 

of October 20th, 2025. 

 

As part of the design, we are presently evaluating the cost to sawcut the existing bridge as an 

alternative to using the hoe ram.  In the event that the saw cutting contractor is available and that 

the alternative be financially feasible for this project, that element of work will be authorized.   
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In such event, it is proposed to close the road the week of October 13th, allowing the cutting to 

take place prior to the demolition. 

 

Most of the excavation and preparation for the new bridge will be completed the week of 

October 20th.   

 

Upon completion of the new bridge installation, the final cleanup and grading is scheduled to be 

completed the week of October 27th. 

 

Upon completion of all the above work, the final paving is scheduled to be completed the first 

week of November. 

 

The above provides a general overview of the proposed project schedule and is subject to change 

weather permitting or due to construction constraints.  

             

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,   I concur with this report and recommendation, 

 

 

 

            
__________________________  _____________________________ 

Antoine C. Boucher, P. Eng.   Nicky Kunkel 

Municipal Engineer    CAO Clerk-Treasurer 
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